
For the Jolly Boys trip to Reigate  

READ 
Jolly Boys trip to Redhill Beer Festival  

Thursday 31 October 2024 
PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE TO THE DATE 

As my local beer festival is taking place just one week before the programmed 
trip to Reigate, I have decided that a Beer Festival is a good alternative as it 

avoids me having to sort out the pubs and plan around 1200hrs openings, etc. 
6 of us attended last years festival and a good time was had by all. 

Venue – Merstham Village Hall. This is located a very short walk (150m) from 
Merstham Station.  On leaving the station cross over from the down platform 
and walk up the road on your right-hand side. 
Timings – The doors open at 1200hrs but if you want to sit and enjoy your beer, 
I would suggest getting there by 1130hrs and join the queue. I am planning on 
getting there around 1115hrs!! 
Cost - £4, for card carrying CAMRA members £3. There is a £4 refundable 
deposit for glasses at all sessions. 
Beers on offer – over 70 beers are usually available – the full list will be 
published, or you can look at emscamra.org.uk/festival nearer the time. 
Food – Hot and cold food will be available.


